
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Eric Davidson - CFS Lead <eric.davidson@transmaritime.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 12:54 PM 
To:  
Cc: Inland Dept. <inland@empirecfs.com>  
Subject: RE: LAREDO 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please be advised due to extreme weather conditions we are currently experiencing. 
Our hours of operation will be 10am to 4pm tomorrow 1/21, and 10am to 5pm on Wednesday 1/22. 
 
   
 
Thank you, 
 
Best regards, 
 
Eric Davidson 
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